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World Book Day  
 

Thursday, 2nd November 2023  
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are very excited to share that on Thursday, 2nd March we will be celebrating World Book 
Day in school.  
 
World Book Day changes lives through a love of books, and shared reading. Reading for 
pleasure is the single biggest indicator of a child’s future success, and here at St Chad’s we 
promote a love of reading and books from the very beginning.  
 
This year we will be having a very special visitor in school, children’s author Katherine Wheatley. 
Katherine will be holding sessions with each of our classes to talk about her books, and how 
they were made.  
 
The book of Katherine’s that we are focusing on is ‘The Not So  
Green Queen’, to further support our theme Waste Busters!  
 
We are inviting staff and children to come into school  
dressed in something green. This could be anything from a  
completely green outfit, to green hair clips or socks. Children will be  
continuing to take part in their normal lessons, so please  
can I kindly ask that all outfits and footwear are suitable.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are kindly asking for a £1 from all children, to go towards the author visit, which is a 
fantastic opportunity for our children.   
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
 
Acting Headteacher  


